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January 24, 2016
Welcome Guests!

Announcements, Birthdays, and Anniversaries

The Presentation of the Colors Boy Scouts
The Recitation of the Scout Oath

*The Passing of the Peace

**Greeting p.6 Daveyon Livingston
**Hymn of Praise  “Let us Break Bread Together” p. 618
**Opening Prayer p.6 Dezaviyon Vaught
**Responsive Reading  “Psalm 8 p-743-44  Josie Hewett
Prayers of the People and the Lord’s Prayer Pastor Gary
The Blessing of the Boy Scouts Pastor Gary
** Affirmation of Faith p. 881 Sharon Rogers
**QGloria Patria p. 70
Old Testament Lesson Genesis 2:18-24 Sharon Rogers
Let us offer to God our Gifts and our Tithes-

**Doxology p. 95
**Prayer of Thanksgiving

Prayer of Illumination p. 6 Ray Scott
Sermon Text “Luke 4:14-21” Pastor Gary
Sermon “The Fierce Urgency of Now” Pastor Gary
Invitation ‘ p.7

Confession and Pardon p-8



Taking the Bread and Cup j
The Great Thanksgiving

Breaking the Bread

Giving the Bread and Cup

Prayer after Holy Communion p. 11
**Hymn of Dedication “Soon and Very Soon” p. 706
**Benediction Pastor Gary

*******************************************************

** Please stand if you are able.

If you are visiting with us this morning, please know that you are
God’s honored guests in the House of the Lord. We look Sorward
to getting to know you and pray that this morning’s service will be
a blessing to you and your family. Please let us know if you have
any prayer concerns and if there is anything we might do to assist
you during your visit this morning. Also, if you would like more
information about Wampee UMC, you may speak fo our pastor
after the service or visit our website-wampeeumc, com.

The women of the Ebenezer UMW would like to invite the ladies
of Wampee UMC to attend their monthly meeting tomorrow
evening at 6:30 p.m. at Ebenezer UMC.

Our Ash Wednesday Service will be Wednesday, February 10th at
5:00 p.m.

We would like to welcome all the Boy Scouts, their leaders, and
their families. There will be a Hot Dog Luncheon Sollowing the
service and everyone is invited, A special thank you to Jayden
Hewett for sharing his musical gifts with us today.

Color Guard- Andre Giddens
Color Guard- Desaviyon Vaught
Color Guard- Jordan Hewett



Announcements

Prayer Concerns: Peggy Rossiter, Kenneth Porter (father of the
principal at North Myrtle Beach Middle School), Barbara Sharp, Jan
Landis, Brook Henson, Sandy and Bob Myers, Karen (esophageal
cancer), the family of Anne Wyndham, Steve Moore, Debbie Morris
and family, Cathy Rudman, the family of L.C. Gerald, Nancy Yaun,
Donna Hughes, Patsy McCord, Gail Horton, Shaun Heideck, the
family of Bob Adams, Kimberly Henderson, David Henderson,
Arline Toomey, Desmond Stanley, Jo Bell, Kitow Boss, Louise
Chestnut, Karen Toomey Gibson, Tim Pierce, Rosa and Jim Stadick,
Ray Sikes, Michelle Reid, Bob George, Debbie Parker, Edward
Suggs, Bonnie Hewitt, Lewis Humphreys, Susan Cunnup, Jim
O’Riley, Donna Trimmer, Blake Wall, Austin Johnson, Tammy
Adams, Randy King, Elizabeth Powell, Melissa White, Melissa
Breeden, Dick Bell, Bob Powell, and Ellen Moreland and her family.

January Birthdays- Beth Amold 1/ 10, Colby Clark 1/24, Gretchen
Zotter 1/27, Dick Bell 1/28

January Anniversaries- Tom and Linda Powell 1/18

Community Breakfast Fellowship meets on Wednesday mornings
at 9:00 A.M. at Curley’s Cafe.

Church Building Renovations- Several people have asked if they
could donate money or items (plants, etc.) as we undertake several
improvements to the inside and outside of our church building. If you
have a certain project for which you would like your donation to be
used, please note that on your check or write a note with your
donation. If you feel a nudge to help with one of the many projects
that need to be done to maintain our sanctuary and grounds, please let
Pastor Gary, Tom, or Dwayne know. Together we can accomplish a
lot!



